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Ottawa, November 8, 1907.

Reverend Sir : -

I have the honour to acknowledge the

receipt of your letter of the 22nd ultimo and to inform

you that a copy thereof has been sent to Mr. S. Hagan,

Indian Agent, Thessalon, with instructions to at once deal

with the matters mentioned by you and to see you and any

others who may give information concerning them.

Yours very truly,

alleg

Kauptkreisamt General

of Indian affairs.

Rev. W. E. Philips,

Massey, Ont.
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